
From: Lynn Blakeley <lmchris52@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 9, 2022 3:30 PM 

To: ZZ City Clerk External 

Subject: Opposed- Ordinance #Sec 32-191 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

La Crosse City Council, Please vote against proposed ordinance #Sec. 32-191 (file #22-0636) 

Sincerely, 

Lynn Blakeley 


